
 

 

24th February 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 6 SATs Meeting 
 

We would like to invite you to a SATs information meeting on Tuesday 10th March at 3:45pm 

in 6WG. During the meeting we will show a presentation about the tests and run through how 

the process will work at Oswald Road. We’ll also look at some example past papers. 

 

There will be an opportunity for you to ask us any questions that you may have about the Year 

6 SATs. Do not worry if you are unable to attend the meeting, as we will be emailing out all of 

the information to parents after the event, including the presentation. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Deborah Howard 

Headteacher 


